
From: Angus Donaldson 

Sent: 04 October 2022 12:16 

To: Planning Planning 

Cc: James Slater (Cllr); Sylvia McNamara (Cllr) 

Subject: Application Number - 2022/1603/P Highgate Road 

 

[EXTERNAL EMAIL] Beware – This email originated outside Camden Council and may be malicious 

Please take extra care with any links, attachments, requests to take action or for you to verify your password etc. 

Please note there have been reports of emails purporting to be about Covid 19 being used as cover for scams so 

extra vigilance is required. 

I gather that you have granted the extended planning for the above application.  

 

Please inform me what on justification there possibly is for this. It appears that the developers 

have played Camden Planning department for fools, as developers always do. What is the 

point of a planning committee when developers know that all they need to do is put in an 

initial application and then ask for it to be increased in scope nearer the time and the planning 

department will roll over and grant them such extended permission.  

 

I know for a fact the these developers build this into their outline assumptions. You have just 

bolstered their profits at the expense of the Kentish Town residents and area. You have 

changed the area for ever, and just to give a bit more profit into private developers. You have 

not improved the housing situation in the area, you have been played by developers. 

 

I hope you are, at the very least ashamed. 

 

Please explain your actions.  

 

Yours faithfully 

 

Angus Donaldson 

 

 



 


